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FREE AND REDUCED-PRICE LUNCH 

 

In accordance with federal regulations, the District shall make available to all children of low economic 

means and children of moderate income families experiencing financial difficulties free or reduced-

price lunches through the National School Lunch Program in the local schools. 

 

Parents who believe their children are eligible may contact the Food Service Director or the Food 

Service Department and a determination will be made relative to their eligibility. Decisions regarding 

eligibility will be determined solely by the Income Eligibility Guidelines from the USDA. Parents may 

appeal a negative determination to the Board and the Superintendent.  

 

 

Legal References: 

                42 U.S.C. β1751 et seq., National School Lunch Act 

 

Board Approved:     02/17/2020         [Replaces POPPS 9210] 

 

 

 


